
PLEASE SUBMIT INFINITE CAMPUS ATTENDANCEWITHIN TEN MINUTES OF START OF EACH CLASS
PERIOD.ENTRIES FOR THE DAILY E-BULLETIN ARE DUE BY 1:00PM AT LEAST ONE DAY PRIOR
TOjon.shigaki@k12.hi.us

Starting this Wednesday, all bus riders will need to have a school
issued bus pass. Paper applications have been distributed this week
and are also available at the front office. Here is the link to the online
forms: https://www.lahainalunahs.org/apps/news/article/1833905
Vice Principal Lucas is spearheading our bus Program, should you have
questions, please email her at diane.lucas@k12.hi.us.

Congratulations to Mario Manuel, Winner of Da Luna Store's T-Shirt
Design Challenge! Lahaina Strong Dri-Fit T-Shirt (in Black - Tribal
Pattern) - $30 NOW AVAILABLE at Da Luna Store. Limited Edition!
Come get it before it flies out the door!

Hi all! Da Store has new hours. Check out the flier that is attached to
today’s bulletin. Mahalo!

Join our team! The Luna Robotics are looking to fill the positions that
are attached to today’s bulletin. You need to be responsible, reliable,
have leadership skills, be a team player, organized, and a problem
solver. If you are interested, there are contact emails and QR code on
the attached flier.

CLUB CHATTER:

Aloha! Are you interested in learning Hula, Hawaiian Music, Culture,
Lei-making and more? Come to our Papa Hula O Lahainaluna Meeting
in Kumu Eva’s room (Chorus room) during lunch Thursday, October 26,
2023. If you can’t make it, please email Kumu. Big Event of the year is
David Malo Day!! Aloha!

Filipino Club is back again this year and they’re going to be having a
meeting this Tuesday at Mrs. Villegas’ room at J-203. Kita kits!

DECA is having their first general meeting on Wednesday, October
25th. It’s during lunch at AA102, or Miss Buchter’s room. We will be
discussing fees, introducing our officers, and explain what’s DECA all
about. Hope to see you there!

Attention students, the Korean club is returning to Lahainaluna, and
we’ll have our first meeting on Tuesday, October 24 at AA101 or the
College and Career Center. It will be during lunch. Please bring your
friends if they’re interested in joining, we’re looking forward to seeing
new members. For questions please see Miss Kristy at AA101 or email
president Sophia Topinio Thank you!

Fibers Club! We will have our first official meeting next Thursday
(10/26/23) during lunch in J205. Please join us to hear about some
exciting plans for the club this year! We will also have workshop time
after school Thursday from 2-4 where Miss Scheib will be teaching
people crochet. Hope to see you there

Japanese Club: If you missed last Friday's meeting, you can still pay your
dues ($5). Just come to K-102 during lunch time until Nov. 3 and see
Sensei. Permission forms for the Halloween Cosplay Party are also
available from Sensei in K-102. Arigatou gozaimasu!

Anime Club: Congratulations to Kauileia Wright Smith who won this
year’s Cosplay contest!! Be sure to check our Google classroom
sometime this week to vote for our best pumpkin design!

SPORTS SHORTS:

To anyone interested in playing for Lady Lunas soccer this winter
season. Contact Coach Sky Delaney at 1-808-870-2668 for info. Or go to
the LHS website, find sports at LHS. Simply fill out google form on Lady
Lunas soccer.

The JV boys soccer team is looking for players. If you are interested,
please contact coach Pablo at 808 276 6574. First game is Saturday,
November 4th. I mua Lahainaluna!

ATTENTION LUNAS! The JV Girls Basketball team needs more players to
form a JV team this season. If you are interested, please go and see or
contact TJ Rickard at TJ.Rickard@k12.hi.us

Attention to any girls interested in playing for our softball team, please
scan the QR code on the attached image and answer the questions on
the form. If you have any questions, please email coach Lithe at
Lithe.p.waiohu@gmail.com

Breakfast: Portuguese Sausage with Rice, Pineapple and Apple Sauce . Lunch: Fish Sandwich with
Tartar Sauce, Soup, Lettuce, Tomato, Cucumber, Fruit Gel and Peaches. Cafeteria monitors, please
report to the cafeteria 15 minutes before lunch period. Today's monitors are:
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